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AAU President receives the Secretary General of the Association
of Arab Universities

 

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, and Prof. Sultan Abu Orabi, the Secretary-General of
the Association of Arab Universities explored the cooperation aspects between both sides
during a visit by Prof. Abu Orabi and the delegation accompanying him.

Both sides discussed the most prominent achievements of the Society of Student Affairs
Deanship’s Management in 2017, such as, organizing the 23rd Forum of Exchanging Training
Programs for Students of Arab Universities, which resulted in opening the field for student
exchange between Al Ain University and various Arab universities. one of its results is receiving
a delegation of students from Egypt for the practical training. 

Both sides expressed their keenness to continue bilateral cooperation between the two
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institutions.
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